
 
 
 
November 15, 2017    NWN WUTC Advice No. 17-12 / UG-171069 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
 
Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 

Re:  Withdrawal:  NWN WUTC Advice 17-12 / UG-171069  
  

  
Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (“NW Natural” or “Company”), hereby 

withdraws, in its entirety, the above-referenced advice filing dated October 24, 2017 and stated 
to become effective with service on and after December 1, 2017. 

 
NW Natural submits this withdrawal following discussions with Commission Staff.  The 

Company appreciates Commission Staff’s time and effort in this matter. 
 

  Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to:  

efiling 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs  
NW Natural 
220 NW Second Avenue  
Portland, Oregon 97209  
Telecopier: (503) 721-2516  
Telephone: (503) 226-4211, ext. 3589  
eFiling@nwnatural.com 
  

Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Onita King  
 
Onita R. King  
Rates and Regulatory, Compliance 
NW Natural 
220 NW 2nd Avenue 
Portland, OR 97209 
Tel: 503-721-2476 
Email: ork@nwnatural.com 

ONITA R. KING 
Tariffs and Regulatory Compliance 
Tel:  503.721.2452 
Fax: 503.721.2516 
email:  ork@nwnatural.com  
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